
AAU SUPER REGIONAL 
GREENSBORO, N.C. 
March 17-19, 2006 

www.gateraau.com 

March 2, 2006 
 
 

 
Memorandum to Head Coaches 

 
 

READ BEFORE YOU PARTICIPATING IN FIRST GAME 
 

Your entry has been received for the Super Regional. We look forward to your attendance. 
Remember this is an AAU Sanctioned event and all National rules apply. The schedule and 
additional information is at the National site, www.aauboysbasketball.org and the Gaters site at 
www.gateraau.com. 

 
 
In order to play you will need to register at Greensboro Day School. You must have a roster 
completed, AAU Card Copies, and Birth Certificates with a Grade Exemption for any 
applicable players. Blank rosters are also on the web. YOU MUST REGISTER 
BEFORE YOU PLAY…. REGISTER AT The North Carolina Gaters Practice 
Facility . Registration begins at 3:00 PM. Game will begin at 6:00 PM on March 
17.  If you have any questions you may call our office at 336-856-0004. 
 
All National AAU rules will be enforced. You must adhere to the AAU dress code and uniform 
code. AAU Rules will be enforced. Teams are guaranteed three games. The schedule will be pool 
play with the top team advancing to the Championship round.  ALL GAMES INCLUDING 
CROSSOVERS MUST BE PLAYED. FAILURE TO PLAY CAN RESULT IN NATIONAL 
SANCTIONS. 
 
Teams must adhere to the dress code. Coaches dress code will be enforced. Teams must have white 
and dark uniforms. Failure is a technical foul per infraction. Verify the rules at 
www.aauboysbasketball.org along with all National AAU rules including the dress code. 
 
Games will begin at 3:00 on Friday. Admission is $8.00 a day and $20.00 for a weekend pass. 
Programs will be available for $3.00. Concessions will be available at each venue. Super Regional 
Clothing will be sold at Greensboro Day School and Spears YMCA. Venues will open 30 minutes 
before the first game. Game ball will be provided. Bring you own balls to warm up with. Home 
team provides a game ball. 

 


